SHARP Health Plan yA\

Provider Alert

To: Sharp Health Plan Medical Providers and Provider Office Staff
From: Sharp Health Plan

Date: October 21, 2022

Subject: Psychiatric Centers at San Diego (PCSD) will soon be Mindpath Health

Dear Provider Partner,

Psychiatric Centers at San Diego (PCSD) has been acquired by Mindpath Health, as of September 1,
2022, and will change its name as of October 24, 2022. This change will take place for the existing
eight locations in the greater San Diego area.

Please let your patients know that they can continue receiving care from their behavioral health
providers without interruption. Also, you should let them know that their patient invoices will be
addressed from Mindpath Health.

You can find website links and more information online at sharphealthplan.com/bh. Questions?
Please contact our Provider Account Management team. Thank you for your partnership.

Sincerely,

Sharp Health Plan

Provider Account Management Team
Email: provider.relations@sharp.com
Tel: 1-858-499-8330

Fax: 1-858-303-9049

NOTICE: The information contained in this facsimile message may be privileged and confidential and is only for whom it
was intended. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver
the message to the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If this communication has been received in error, please notify Sharp Health Plan at
the telephone number listed below immediately and destroy all information received.
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